
BACUP NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
SUMMARY OF ACTIONS 

 
DATE: 13 March 2008 

 
Action Action to be taken by Update 

Figures for those under age that are 
purchasing alcohol  
 

 
Inspector Neil 
Wilkinson 

 
Update to be given at the next meeting. 

Mobile phone numbers of PCSO’s to be 
circulated to Market stallholders 

 
Inspector Neil 
Wilkinson 

 
Confirmation to be given at next meeting 

 
That Councillor Durkin receive written 
permission to use the funds left over from the 
Sunnycrest grant money 
 

 
Jenni Cook 

 
An email has been sent to Cllr Durkin 
confirming that the remaining funding 
awarded to Sunnycrest can be used to 
purchase other equipment, asking for copies 
of the receipts to be forwarded to us once 
the money has been spent.   
  
 
 

Need for Dog Fouling sign to be erected 
outside the post office on Newchurch Road 

Julie Jackson Dog fouling sign has been erected on 
lighting column. 

Update on the Bacup Community Action Plan Julie Jackson to 
discuss this further 
with the Chief 
Executive and report to 
next meeting 
 

Update to be given at the next meeting. 



 
Rose Hill Street development Julie Jackson to speak 

to Steven Jackson, 
Market Renewal 
Manager to determine 
what money is being 
spent. 

Have asked Steve Jackson who has told me 
that Elevate would not fund road 
improvements. 

Dumped Hardcore on land near to the 
Ambulance Station 
 

Julie Jackson Site visited and no hardcore was present 

Need for a zebra crossing/pelican crossing 
on Newchurch Road opp Rose and Bowl 
 
 

CC Sean Serridge/ 
Cllr Eaton 

On the Lancashire Local agenda for 9 June. 
Update to be given at meeting 

Need to remove parking restrictions on 
Newchurch Road after 2pm on a Saturday 
afternoon to enable residents to park 

CC Sean Serridge/ 
Cllr Eaton 

Update at the meeting 

 


